
WCIVItt 
POST OFFICE BOX 360 

CUMBERLAND, MD. 21502 

PHONE: 724-5400 

Dear Kermit: 

`d March 1974 
- 

Pm happy to confirm your reception of WCUM an the xnornirr of 
March nth. 

At the time you report hearing us, we were transmitting at 
250 watts, non -directional from our antenna on the edge of 
Cumbe rlard. 

Thanks for your report, andbest of luck in your á3X' ing. 

Robert A. rown 
Program Manager, WCUM Inc 

SERVING CUMBERLAND, MARYLAND AND THE TRI -STATE AREA 


